
AN INVITATION! 
 

JOIN AN INTERNATIONAL TEAM WORKING ON THE 
 

ADVENT DEVOTIONAL PROJECT 
 
 

This Advent season, the Wollaston Church and our partner churches in Prishtina and Suhareka, 
Kosova will be sharing in the devotional practice of Scripture reading and reflection.  We are 
writing our own booklet of daily meditations, with our congregation providing half of the 
thoughts, and the Kosovar churches providing the other half. 
 
Our desire is that the Lord would speak to us through each other as we await the promised 
Immanuel.  We encourage anyone who is feeling prompted by the Holy Spirit to volunteer to 
write a reflection on an assigned passage.  Formal theological training is not necessary!  What is 
needed is a living faith.  We invite those who struggle with God and those who are at peace to 
step forward.  We encourage anyone — man or woman, single or married or widowed or 
divorced, young or not-so-young or old — to participate.  Help us all to see these ancient and 
familiar passages through new eyes.   
 
Assignments will be sent to all participants no later than September 1st. 
 
We must enforce a strict limit of 300 words.  Use them wisely! Write carefully, but do not fret 
over spelling and grammar.  These reflections will be corrected for any such errors before they 
are released to the congregations.  Before you write, pray!  The Holy Spirit may use you to reveal 
something to us all! 
 
Include 1 or 2 sentences about yourself as author.  Include the information that you think 
describes you best. 
 
Electronic submissions are preferred, but not essential. 
 
The absolute final date by which these writings must be submitted is October 1st.  We need 
plenty of lead-time to translate every word of every submission!  Any reflections NOT 
submitted by October 1st will not be used.   
 
Assignments will be made on a first-come, first-served basis, at random.   If we have more 
authors than there are available dates during Advent, we will ask permission to keep our “extra” 
authors on the list for a potential Holy Week devotional in spring 2017.  
 
Finally, if you are not one to commit theological reflection to prose, consider using another talent.  
Perhaps you take evocative photographs, or draw compelling images, or practice another form of 
art that can be reproduced on the pages of a booklet.  If you are moved to do so, try your hand at 
expressing the message of Advent through art.  We are hoping to include such works in the 
devotional.  Remember:  they must be able to be submitted electronically (jpeg format is 
ideal) or be able to be scanned onto a computer for printing.  We would make every effort to 
return your artwork to you in its original condition, although we cannot make any ironclad 
promises.  Unhappily, accidents happen, even when the utmost care is exercised. 
 
CONTACT MARY LOU SHEA to participate.  drmarylou.shea@gmail.com    617-472-5122  or 
in person after the early service or before or after Sunday School in August. 


